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Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

Please see the attached letter all Lewisham schools have been asked to send out from Pinaki Ghoshal, 

the Executive Director for Children and Young People and Angela Scattergood, the Director of 

Education. 

  

Please be reassured we are doing all we can at Sandhurst to balance everything and keep going, the on 

line offer, the balance of children who really need to be in, the safety of everyone and the every 

growing sickness of staff and families within our community. We just need to stay strong, do 

everything we all can to limit contact and look after each other along the way.  

  

Together we can do this. Please read the attached letter and stay as safe and well as you can.  

  

Yours truly 

  

Mrs R A Dove 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


